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Parimatch,  the  #1  global  gaming  platform,  is  excited  to
announce the expansion of its MMA lineup, headlined by the
highly  anticipated  return  of  “The  Indian  Tigress”  and
Parimatch’s  brand  ambassador,  Ritu  Phogat.
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Parimatch Expands Its MMA Portfolio: Grab Your Welcome Bonus,
Cheer for Ritu Phogat, and Win Big

To  celebrate  Ritu’s  comeback  and  add  to  the  excitement,
Parimatch is offering an exclusive Rs. 200 luck on MMA matches
for all new users. Claiming the welcome bonus is simple-just
deposit Rs. 500, and the luck is yours! It’s the perfect
opportunity to get in on the action and test your instincts on
Ritu’s big return.

Ritu  Phogat  is  set  to  make  her  return  to  the  arena  on
Thursday, February 20, 2025 at the Lusail Sports Arena in
Lusail, Qatar, with the event broadcast live from the venue.

This  match  marks  Phogats  first  appearance  since  2022,
following a hiatus during which she focused on motherhood.
Despite the time away, Phogat remains determined to achieve
her goal of becoming a world champion.

Parimatch invites fans to jump into the action, claim their
welcome offer, and back their favorite fighter for a chance to
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win big!

Parimatch’s MMA specials allow fans to engage more deeply with
the  sport  and  their  favorites,  predicting  pivotal  moments
throughout highly-anticipated bouts.

The new offering will remain active throughout the match,
providing  an  immersive  experience  that  keeps  fans  closely
connected to Ritu Phogat’s performance.

For the latest updates and to explore other exclusive markets,
please visit Parimatch’s official website.

About Parimatch

Parimatch  is  the  #1  global  gaming  platform.  Since  1994,
Parimatch has grown to be enjoyed by 3,000,000 active users
worldwide.  It  is  trusted  by  the  worlds  top  athletes  and
celebrities:  Trinidadian  cricket  stars  Nicholas  Pooran  and
Sunil Narine and Indian rap icon Divine are among their brand
ambassadors.  Parimatch  is  the  Regional  Sponsor  of  the
Argentine Football Association and the Title Sponsor of the
Sunrisers Eastern Cape, a South African professional Twenty20
cricket franchise team.
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